
February 27, 2020

Dear Stepping Stone School Families:

Stepping Stone School strictly adheres to our policy of not allowing
a child to attend school with a fever. A child is required to be fever
free for 24 hours without taking medication, before they can return
to school. 

Stepping Stone School also ensures that children and all adults are thoroughly 
washing their hands multiple times throughout the day,
after diaper changing, before serving food, after coughing, sneezing
or blowing their nose. Gloves are worn by all who prepare and
serve food. 

We will continue these practices and be ever vigilant for any signs of illness in the 
children we care for and in our staff.

All of our schools are cleaned nightly using solutions that kill microbes, bacteria 
and viruses, including the Coronavirus.

If a child is diagnosed with Coronavirus, they will be quarantined by their doctor 
and will not be allowed to return to school without a note from their treating 
physician saying they are completely clear. Should we find that a child tests 
positive, our cleaning company will completely sanitize all areas the child was 
exposed to. 

Below is a link to the Center for Disease Control regarding the best ways to 
prevent the Coronavirus with instructions on handwashing and keeping your 
family healthy. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html

Sincerely,

Rhonda Paver, M.A.
Owner and Executive Director


